HEALTH OFFICE NEWS:

Health Screenings will take place in the coming weeks. An informational email went
home on Friday 11/19/21 and a detailed letter will go home with students this week. We
will be doing postural (scoliosis or back checks), height/weight checks, and hearing &
vision screenings. Not all screenings are done for all grades. Please refer to the
letter/email for those details. Screenings are conducted privately and confidentially and
last approx. 10 minutes.

If your child has had a physical within the last 6 months, please send in the paperwork
from your healthcare provider and we can remove them from the screening list if the
provider has documented those findings.

Caregivers can certainly opt their child out of any or all screenings by putting the
request in writing and sending it to: kschiaffo@northampton-k12.us

Feel free to call or email if you have any questions.
Thank you for your help with this.

Karen Schiaffo, RN

RKF/RR School Nurse
kschiaffo@northampton-k12.us

587-1557




